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16th November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
On Thursday 24th November children in Reception and Year 1 will have a visit 
from Nottingham Playhouse. As part of our partnership with Nottingham 
Playhouse, they will be performing their travelling pantomime of Pinocchio. It 
will be a fantastic opportunity for the children, and they will also have the 
opportunity for a question-and-answer session after the play to meet the 
actors.  As this is part of our partnership programme with the Nottingham 
Playhouse there is no charge for this event. 
 
The performance will be starting at 9:10 am so it is important that the children 
arrive at school promptly so that they do not miss any of the pantomime.  
 
If you have any questions about the performance, then please speak to your 
child’s class teacher. 
 
Thank you,  
Miss Jones 
 


